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November 8, 2013 
 
Plaintiff filed Claim, proof of mailing and filing fee.  Amount 
of Claim: Amount of Initial Claim $80,378.96+. 

  
November 13, 2013 

 
Board issued Acknowledgment letter and forwarded a copy of the 
Claim to Attorney General. 

  
November 14, 2013 

 
Board forwarded letter to Plaintiff requesting an appropriate 
verification. 

 
November 19, 2013  

 
Plaintiff filed an Amended Verification. 

 
November 21, 2013  

 
Attorney General filed acknowledgment of claim form.  Receipt of 
same acknowledged November 18, 2013. 

 
December 9, 2013 

 
Defendant filed Answer with New Matter. 

 
December 10, 2013 

 
Board forwarded letter to Plaintiff requesting response to New 
Matter. 

 
December 10, 2013  

 
Defendant filed Verification to its Answer with New Matter. 

 
December 19, 2013 

 
Plaintiff filed Reply to New Matter. 
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December 20, 2013 
 

Board forwarded letter advising parties to proceed with 
discovery. 

 
March 22, 2023 

 
Defendant filed letter advising that the parties reached 
settlement and payment was made to Plaintiff on or around 
April 6, 2018.  Defendant requests that the Board mark the case 
settled and discontinued with prejudice. 

 
March 23, 2023 

 
Board forwarded letter to Plaintiff, with copy to Defendant, 
requesting praecipe to discontinue. 

 
April 3, 2023 

 
Plaintiff filed praecipe to discontinue. 

 
April 5, 2023 

 
Board rendered an Order.  Order as follows:  “AND NOW, this 5th 
day of April, 2023, upon receipt of a Praecipe executed by 
Gerard J. Pisarcik, Esquire, on behalf of Plaintiff, Appalachian 
Industries, Inc., requesting that the Board mark the above-
captioned matter settled and discontinued with prejudice, 
docketed with this Board under date of April 3, 2023, it is 
ORDERED and DIRECTED that the above-captioned matter be marked 
settled, discontinued and ended with prejudice.”  Copy forwarded 
to Plaintiff and Defendant.  

 
April 13, 2023 

 
Plaintiff filed acceptance of service of Order dated April 5, 
2023.  Receipt of same acknowledged April 10, 2023.  

 
April 25, 2023 

 
Defendant filed acceptance of service of Order dated April 5, 
2023.  Receipt of same acknowledged April 11, 2023.  

 


